Crossett City Council met in regular session December 16, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Library.

Mayor stated that he purpose of this meeting is to discuss October 2019 financial statements and to review proposed 2020 budget.

Questions concerning some line items were asked and answered by the department heads.

Several expressed concern over the projected loss of revenue from sales tax and property taxes due to closing a large portion of Georgia-Pacific operations.

Councilman Martinie questioned the intentions of the building located at 307 Main.  Mayor explained that Crossett Rescue Unit is currently storing equipment in the bay area of the building.  County Judge suggested that we trade off county services in leiu of payment of the rental.

Mayor McCormick asked the council to pass the budget as proposed with placing a freeze on all capital purchases with the exception of two police cars.  All council agreed that this could be done, but will need to closely watch the expenditures and revenues each month.
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With no other business, the meeting adjourned. 
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